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Christmas Tree in August!  

21st August 2024

Didcot Mayor, Cllr Andrew
Jones picking the 2024

Christmas trees

Christmas shopping in
August might seem a bit
early for some, but
today we picked out our
Didcot Town Council
Christmas trees.  

The Mayor of Didcot, Cllr
Andrew Jones and some of
the Outdoor Services Team
visited The Tree Barn today to
pick out and reserve the
Didcot Town Council
Christmas trees. These trees
will arrive in late November.

The smaller tree picked
out today will be located
in the reception area of
Didcot Civic Hall.

The large tree will be on
Broadway outside Didcot
Civic Hall. The lights on this
tree, along with the Christmas
lights on Broadway, will be
switched on on Saturday 30th
November. The exact time
the lights will go on will be
confirmed closer to the date. 

Each year, Didcot Town
Council hold multiple
affordable Christmas events
including a magical Grotto at
Didcot Civic Hall, a Festive
Fun Run on Ladygrove Park,
and an under 12s Christmas
Disco. The dates and
locations of these events are
on the next page. 

For more information,
please email  us at
events@didcot.gov.uk



If you would like any more information about
the newsletter or any of its contents, please
email events@didcot.gov.uk

Didcot Mayor, Cllr Andrew Jones
picking the 2024 Christmas trees

Christmas Grotto at
Didcot Civic hall

Festive Fun Run on
Ladygrove Park

Mayors Christmas Card
Competition 

Upcoming Christmas
Events:

Christmas Wreath Demo

Tuesday 26th November 
at Didcot Civic Hall 

Christmas Grotto 

Saturday 30th November 
at Didcot Civic Hall 

Under 12s Disco 

Saturday 30th November 
at Didcot Civic Hall 

Mayors Christmas Card 
Competition 

Entries open Tuesday 1st
October and submission
deadline is Monday 2nd

December 

Festive Fun Run 

Saturday 21st December 
at Ladygrove Park 

All timings and sign up
information TBA 


